
 

 

Monday, November 20, 2017 
 

 

 

PAC Reminders: 

 

All orders for the Orange and Yellow Team Lunch on Nov. 28 are due tomorrow Tuesday, Nov. 21.  No late 

orders will be accepted. 

 

Thanks to those families who have submitted their holiday fundraiser orders!  It's not too late to order 

Purdy's Chocolates, poinsettias and gift cards.  All orders are due Monday, Nov. 27.  See the newsletter for 

details.  If you have an order in your backpack please give it to your teacher. 

 

The PAC is excited to announce the Holiday Hamper Program!  Hillcrest will be lending a helping hand to 

10 local families.  Support the Hamper Program by attending our Movie Night on Friday, Dec. 1.  Doors 

open at 6 pm for dinner and Spiderman: Homecoming starts at 7.  Get your family or a group of friends 

together for a fun night.  Tickets and food can be ordered on MunchaLunch until Monday, Nov. 27. 
 

 
 

 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 


